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June 27, 2017 

Dallas Police Remind Citizens of Laws Against Firework Use and Celebratory 

Gunfire within City Limits 

 
On Wednesday, June 28, 2017 at 10:00 a.m., the Dallas Police Department will conduct a press 

conference to remind the citizens of the laws against fireworks and celebratory gunfire within the Dallas 

city limits. The Department would also like to inform the citizens of the inherint dangers that both 

fireworks and celebratory gunfire pose to the public. 

 

The media is invited to attend the event which will be held at the Media Relations office at 1400 S. Lamar 

Street Dallas, TX on the second floor. Members of the Dallas Fire Department will also be in attendance.  

 
For more information, contact Dallas Police Media Relations at (214) 671-4065. 
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